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Tuesday 10th January 2023 

Baking Club Greenbank 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

We are delighted to announce an exciting opportunity at Castle Hill Primary School (Greenbank Campus). Miss Mould 

will be running a weekly Baking Club for Year 5 and 6 in her classroom. This will be on a Thursday 15:00 - 16:15 and 

will run for 6 weeks (19th January – 9th March).  Collection will be from the Year 6 external door (by reception). 

 

During the sessions, children will make a range of baked goods (cupcakes, cookies, etc) which Miss Mould will cook 

after the sessions and be ready to take home afterschool on a Friday. Miss Mould will endeavour to cater to dietary 

requirements and allergies and would appreciate help and guidance for your child’s needs by completing the Google 

Form and to register your interest - https://forms.gle/1XMJrCRQURG3bUbz9 

 

There are a limited number of places available, so it will be on a first come first serve basis. We are currently offering 

12 spaces. However, we hope to run this club again in the Summer Term if popular. If you are unable to gain a place, 

you will be offered a place in the next session. 

 

Once your space is confirmed, we are asking for a contribution of £7.50 for ingredients for the 6 weeks. As we are a 

cashless school, so will need to pay via Scopay. If you need a link code to set up an online payment account, please 

contact the school office. No cash please. Please note that if your child receives Pupil Premium funding, you will need 

to contact the Admin team (admin@chjs.net) and confirm if you would like to use your funding towards this club. 

Please complete the Google form by the Thursday 12th January at the latest. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Scarr 

(Club Coordinator – Greenbank Campus) 
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